
 

English – For our writing this term we will 

be covering many different text types, using 

William Shakespeare’s: A Midsummer 

Night’s Dream as our stimulus. The text 

types to be covered include; narrative 

writing, information texts, book reviews 

In our guided reading, we will continue to 

develop our E.R.I.C skills through daily 

sessions. 

Maths – This term our focus will be on 

fractions. We will: compare and order 

fractions; identify, name and write 

equivalent fractions; recognise mixed 

numbers and improper fractions and 

convert from one form to the other; 

multiply proper fractions and mixed 

numbers by whole numbers, supported 

by materials and diagrams 

Throughout the year we will also be 

developing our number skills with regular 

arithmetic sessions. 

Science – Our focus for this term will be 

on forces. We will be learning to identify 

the effects of air resistance, water 

resistance and friction, that act between 

moving surfaces and then to recognise 

that some mechanisms, including 

levers, pulleys and gears, allow a 

smaller force to have a greater effect. 

R.E – This term we will be asking the 

question – What does it mean if God is 

Holy and Loving? Children will be able to: 

Identify some different types of biblical 

texts; explain connections between biblical 

texts and Christian ideas of God, using 

theological terms; make clear connections 

between Bible texts studied about God and 

how Christians put these beliefs into 

practice; show how Christians put their 

beliefs about God into practice in worship;  

weigh up how biblical ideas about love, 

holiness or forgiveness relate to the issues, 

problems and opportunities of their own 

lives and the world today, developing 

insights of their own. 

Computing – Miss Young will be 

leading computing this term. We will be 

focusing on E-safety and towards the 

end of the spring term we will be looking 

at programming.  
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Topic – For our Geography and History 

focus’ this term we will be looking closely 

at the life of William Shakespeare. We will 

be creating a biography of his life, followed 

by investigating where he lived. 

Languages – Mr Hull will be leading 

languages this term. We will be continuing 

our development of our reading, writing 

and speaking skills in French. 

SATS – We have adapted our timetable 

this term to allow Year 6 a fortnightly 

session with Mr Hull solely dedicated to 

SATS preparation. This will allow us to 

develop our SPAG, Reading and Maths 

skills ready for our SATS. 

P.E – P.E specialist Miss Gill will again 

be leading lessons this term. Throughout 

the term, we will be focussing on netball 

and dodgeball skills before applying 

them to a game situation. 

Outdoor learning – We are extremely 

fortunate to be surrounded by an area rich for 

outdoor learning, from woodland, to rivers and 

even the local scout centre. We will be using 

these areas regularly to develop personal and 

social skills, communication, problem solving, 

thinking skills and teamwork. 


